

Dear Parents/Carers,

Wednesday 6th July 2022

Residential Trip - High Adventure Outdoor Education Centre Ltd.

Wednesday 15th March - Friday 17th March 2023.

We are pleased to inform you that we are able to offer a residential experience for our Year 4 children in March of next year. The visit will be in Cowling and will take place from Wednesday 15th March (leaving at 7:30 am) to Friday 17th March 2022 (arriving back at approximately 4:00 pm).

We have been fortunate enough to secure accommodation at the High Adventure Outdoor Education Centre offering very comfortable accommodation in a fantastic picturesque location in the Yorkshire dales.

The children will undertake a range of activities which will challenge the children's teamwork, determination and courage. The activities will be decided in the coming months and will be based on the duration of our stay and the age of the children.

The activities for the centre can be found on the following link:

https://www.highadventure.co.uk/activities

This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to develop their learning beyond the classroom and it is something that we are sure they will remember for the rest of their lives.

The cost of this residential trip, including visits and coach travel is £200. To secure your child's place you will need to pay a deposit of £50.00 no later than Friday **22nd July**. The deposit has been added to your child's SchoolMoney account. The remaining balance can then be paid in instalments up until the trip. There are 40 places on the trip and it will be based on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Thank you for your support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.

Kind regards,

Mr Sheridan, Miss Pope & Mr Price Year 4 Teachers.